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Response to Comment Set A.17: County of Los Angeles, Fire Department 

A.17-1 Impacts to fire protection services and the demands on fire protection services resulting from 
increased risk of wildland fires due to the new transmission line are discussed under Impact P-2 in 
Section C.11 of the EIR/EIS.  It is determined that with regular maintenance, as proposed by SCE, 
the potential for risk of fire would not substantially increase and result in a corresponding increased 
demand for fire protection on non-NFS lands. Therefore, impacts were determined to be less than 
significant (Class III). However, on NFS lands, the maintenance proposed by SCE was determined 
to be insufficient in reducing the risk of wildland fires. Mitigation Measure F-2 (Develop and 
Operation and Maintenance Plan with the Forest Service) would reduce impacts to a less-than-
significant level (Class II).     

A.17-2 Thank you for the information on the Fire Department’s developer fee program.  This information 
will be shared with SCE. 

A.17-3 Thank you for your input. It is consistent with the findings of the EIR/EIS. 

A.17-4 Thank you for your input.  

 


